
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our ‘Adventure’ topic this half 
term, we have an exciting visit from a 
storyteller on Friday 7th June, for 
Nursery.  

He will take the children on a pirate 
story adventure with drama, singing, 
music and lots of child participation. 

The cost of this is £2.50 per child. 

Please pay via Arbor by Friday 31st May. 
If you need any assistance using Arbor to 
pay, please ask at the school office. 

It is sure to be a wonderful and engaging 
experience for the children.  

            Many thanks, 

              The Nursery Team 

 


